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Dear Colleagues, 

As another successful academic year comes to a close, we celebrated nearly 1,300 
students graduating in May! Many thanks to each of you for the important roles you 
played in our students’ success as they navigated their college years. Much 
appreciation to our head marshals Lisa Marquette and Scott Mazzetti (CHHS), Shawn 
McEntee (Fulton), Yaping Jing (Henson), and Aaron Fritz (Perdue), mace bearer Kashi 
Khazeh (Perdue), the name readers Jim Burton (Fulton), Isabel Quintana Wulf (Fulton), 
Memo Diriker (Perdue) & Brian Stiegler (Center for International Education). Kudos 
to Casey Stratton (Communication) for coaching the impressive student 
commencement speakers, and to every other faculty and staff member who attended 
or volunteered their time for this culmination of our students’ hard work. 

Good News and Appreciation to Share 
Many thanks to the 2023-2024 Faculty Senate President Deneen Long-White (Public 
Health), Vice President Joerg Tuske (Philosophy), Secretary David Keifer Deerg Tuske David Keifer 







 

 



 
   

  

PLEASE NOTE: Visitor parking permits are required to park at SU; please request a permit at www.salisbury.edu/parking 

SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff sponsoring 
the event or program. For more information regarding SU's policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 
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